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DATE: November 16, 2011
TO: All Prospective Bidders
SUBJECT: Response to Bidders’ Inquiries No. 5

Sawmill 2A Bike Path and Erosion Control Project
(Contract No. PW 10-30557, CIP No. 95165)

INQUIRY PAGE OR
NO. DRAWING NO. INQUIRY/RESPONSE
1. Special Provisions Question: Where do | go to get “UDBE Information —
Section 2-1.04 (page Good Faith Efforts” Exhibit 15-H?
SP-5 to SP-8)

Answer: The form can be found at the following
website:
http://www.dot.ca.gov/hg/LocalPrograms/lam/forms/la
pmforms.htm#goHere15

In accordance with SP-7 “If you have not met the
UDBE goal, complete and submit the “UDBE
Information - Good Faith Efforts,” Exhibit 15-H, form
with the bid showing that you made adequate good
faith efforts to meet the goal. Only good faith efforts
directed towards obtaining participation by UDBEs
will be considered. If good faith efforts
documentation is not submitted with the bid, make a
copy of Exhibit 15-H before submitting your bid. If
good faith efforts documentation is not submitted with
the bid, it must be submitted via email or fax to Janel
Gifford, County of EI Dorado Department of
Transportation, email-Janel Gifford@edcgov.us, Fax-
(630) 626-0387 by 4:00 pm on the 4th business day
after bid opening.”

Holders who have already mailed their proposal can contact Patty Scott at (530) 573-7900
(email: patricia scott@edcgov.us) or Donaldo Palaroan at (530) 573-7900 (email:
donaldo.palaroan@edcgov.us) to arrange return of their proposal.

inform all suppliers and subcontractors as necessary.

The Department of Transportation is only sending this response to bidders’ inquiries by
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posting on the following website: http://www.edcgov.us/Government/DOT/bids.aspx.

Responses to bidder inquiries, unless incorporated into formal addenda to the
contract, are not a part of the contract, and are provided to the bidder’s convenience
only. In some instances, the question and answer may represent a summary of the
matters discussed rather than a word-for-word recitation. The availability or use of
information provided in the responses to bidder inquiries is not to be construed in
any way as a waiver of the provisions of Section 2-1.03, “Examination of Plans,
Specifications, Contract, and Site Work,” of the Standard Specifications or any other
provision of the contract, the plans, Standard Specifications, or Special Provisions,
nor to excuse the contractor from full compliance with those contract
requirements. Bidders are cautioned that subsequent responses or contract
addenda may affect or vary a response previously given.

Sincerely,
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_danel Gifford, P.E.
Senior Civil Engineer

c Donaldo Palaroan DOT



